Minneapolis Police Department 3rd Precinct

Sector 2 Crime Weekly Update
For the Bancroft, Bryant Central, Corcoran, Powderhorn Park and Standish (North of E. 42nd Street) 

Week of August 7 to August 13
Residential Burglaries 
Home


NONE
Garage
NONE
Business Crimes

There were no business burglaries and no business robberies.
There was one auto theft and two theft from motor vehicles.

Robberies

There were three robbery of persons in the Sector during this time period.
31st St E/4th Av S (8/12 @ 6:09pm):  Suspect threatened the victim with a knife and took the victims vehicle.
Upcoming Events:

Monday, August 20th @ 6:30pm
Block Leader Training, 3rd Pct, 3000 Minnehaha Ave

Tuesday, Sept 18th @ 6:30pm
Block Leader Training, 3rd Pct, 3000 Minnehaha Ave

Wednesday, Oct 24th   @ 6:30pm
Block Leader Training, 3rd Pct, 3000 Minnehaha Ave

(you need only attend one session)
For more information about 3rd Precinct Sector 2 neighborhoods, contact:

Crime Prevention Specialist Karen Notsch………….. 612/673-2856

  or karen.notsch@minneapolismn.gov[image: image1.png]



